
 

 

       Christmas Celebration and seCret santa aCtivity        

Circular No:53                                                 10/12/24 
Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to inform you that our school will be celebrating Christmas on Friday, 
13th December 2024. To make the celebration special and foster the spirit of giving, we 
have introduced a fun activity called Secret Santa in every class. 

 

       Each child has been assigned a Secret Santa (a classmate) today. 

       As part of this activity, we request your child to bring a small gift (worth no more than 
10 AED) for their Secret Santa. The gift can be handmade or store-bought, and it can be 
anything thoughtful. 

       The identity of the Secret Santa will be revealed during the celebration on Friday, 
adding an element of surprise and joy. 

       Additionally, we encourage each child to include their Secret Santa in their prayers. 

 

We look forward to a joyful celebration filled with kindness, love, and festive cheer. 
Thank you for your cooperation and support in making this event meaningful for the 
children. 

Warm regards, 

Dr.Saifudheen P.Hamsa  

Principal  

The New Indian School  

 


